


I am pleased to inform you that a decision has been made by the ATIPP Coordinator for the Town 
of Paradise to provide access to the requested information. 

Please be advised that you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the 
processing of your access request, as set out in section 42 of the Access to Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (the Act). The address and contact information of the Information 
and Privacy Commissioner is as follows: 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
2 Canada Drive 
P. 0. Box 13004, Stn. A
St. John's, NL. A 1 B 3V8

Telephone: (709) 729-6309 
Toll-Free: 1-877-729-6309 
Facsimile: (709) 729-6500 

You may also appeal directly to the Supreme Court within 15 business days after you receive the 
decision of the public body, pursuant to section 52 of the Act. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me by telephone or by email. 

Terrilynn Smith
ATIPP Coordinator 












































